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***** NOTIFICATION OF DISCONTINUATION OF CONTINENTAL DRY CAN BELTS ***** 

 

Due to low demand for the Dry Can belts, Continental is discontinuing the production 

of them.  This change is effective immediately. 

 

Continental and Maurey Manufacturing are committed to providing to the 

marketplace the most innovative products for mechanical power transmission.  We 

appreciate your business. 

 

    Manufacturing Corp. 

To: Valued Maurey Customers 
 
 
From:  Charles Lloyd 
 
Date:  September 5, 2019 
 
RE: Discontinuation of Dry Can Belts 


